## **ATTACHMENT 10**



## SUMMARY OF TRANSPORTATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

**Avalon Park Subdivision** 

**Meeting Date:** 

September 17, 2002

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to recommend that the Council approve Resolution A with the following additions:

• Pedestrian easements should be signed

• Improvements to High School Road should include provisions for

accommodating additional stormwater runoff..

Vote:

6-0

Aye: Cianciolo, Lathrop, Schroeder, Hintz, Hampton, Dobbins

Nay: None

Prepared by:

Loren Hintz Chair, Chapel Hill Transportation Board

David Bonk, Senior Transportation Planner, Staff